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April, May, &  June  
2009 

Dear Compassionate Friends;  

     The gifts donated in memory of and to honor our beloved chil-
dren in December were brought to the Liberty Youth ranch by 
Ozzie and Marcia Santos. Every year we look at many worthy 
charities and this year we agreed that our “Giving Tree” would 
be a good fit to give to children that either do not have parents 
or whose parents are absent. Below is a thank-you letter sent by 
the staff at Liberty; I hope you enjoy reading it and knowing our 
gifts brought tremendous joy into many children’s lives.  

 

Our Mission: The mission of  The Compassionate Friends is to as-
sist families toward the positive resolution of grief following the 
death of a child of any age, and to provide information to help oth-
ers to be supportive. 

The Compassionate Friends is a national nonprofit, self-help sup-
port organization that offers friendship, understanding, and hope 
to bereaved parents, grandparents, and siblings.  There is no reli-
gious affiliation and there are no membership dues or fees. 

The secret of TCF’s success is simple:  As seasoned grievers reach 
out to the newly bereaved, energy that has been directed inward 
begins to flow outward and both are helped to heal. Please come, 
bring your hope and energy, and be a Compassionate Friend to 
another. 

The Compassionate Friends  

 



Rain Lee Schliska                      4/1/1996 

Son of Loni Pines  

Sarah Anne Kithcart                      4/2/1992 

Daughter of Herb & Anne Kithcart  

Maximillian Raymond Krumm          4/04/2006 

Son of Laura and Terry Krumm  

Sean Terry                               4/08/1995 

Son of Wendy Terry  

Matthew Christian Haller                  4/12/2007 

Son of Cynthia Haller  

Michael McSorley                    4/11/2003 

Son of Marcie Spencer  

Ashley Erin Kelly                         4/12/2005  

Daughter of Sherri and Tom Kelly  

Brad L. Corder          4/14/2002 

Son of Mark & Pam Corder  

Gary Tepe           4/14/2003 

Son of Dennis & Jan Tepe  

Bill Bishop                    4/22/2002 

Son of Robert & JoAnn Bishop  

Karen Brewster         4/24/1993 

Daughter of Kate Gamble  

Phillip Scott Starling        4/26/2003 

Son of Lynn Connor  

Joshua Widick          4/11/2005  

Son of Jan Widick 

April Sunsets April Sunsets April Sunsets  April Sunrises 
Perry Bracuti     4/3/1957 

Son of Norman & Elaine Planer  
      

Kirk Reed     4/5/1973 

Son of Marilyn Reed  

Stephanie Ann Reeve         4/13/1988 

Daughter of Mary Reeve  

Tom Scott           4/26/1972 

Son of Bob & Judi Scott  

Nathaniel “Nate” Ketcham        4/26/1994        

Son of Deborah Ketcham  

Richard Earl Marquis (Richie)            4/28/1983 

Son of Linda Belyea Spurlock 

Grandson of Sue Bernier  

Joe McCann                 4/19/1961  

Son of Lynn and Tom McCann 

Why Butterflies?

 

Since early times, the butterfly has symbolized renewed life. 
The caterpillar signifies life here on earth; the cocoon, 
death; and the butterfly, the emergence of the dead into a 
new, beautiful and freer existence. Frequently, the butterfly 
is seen with the word “Nika” which means victory. Elisabeth 
Kubler-Ross movingly tells of seeing butterflies drawn all 
over the walls of the children’s dormitories in the World War 
11 concentration camps. Since Elisabeth believes in the 
innate intuitiveness of children, she concludes that these 
children knew their fate and were leaving us a message. 
Many members of The Compassionate Friends embrace the 
butterfly, a symbol—a sign of hope to them, that their chil-
dren are living in another dimension with greater beauty 
and freedom—a comforting thought to many.  
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David Paul Plamondon        5/16/2003 

Son of Janet Plamondon  

Jesus Salinas         5/11/2001 

Son of Sergio G. & Patricia Salinas  

Joshua Gavin Signs                   5/17/2006 

Son of Don and Bobbi Signs  

Marcy                  5/20/2006 

Daughter of Marcia and Ozzie Santos  

Davie Addison          5/25/1997 
Son of Connie and David Addison  

Kenneth Priem         5/28/1999 

Son of Merle Holoubek  

May SunsetsMay SunsetsMay Sunsets May Sunrises  
Nicole Chapman     5/2/1980 

Daughter of Ron & Jan Chapman  

Christian John DeMarco    5/5/1972 

Son of Gus DeMarco  

David Anthony Anderson   5/8/1984 

Son of David Anderson  

Connie Ann Hablutzel    5/9/1957 

Daughter of Mary Alice Mainini  

Jacqueline White Knight    5/18/1950 

Daughter of Mildred White  

Aaron Grof      5/20/1977 

Son of Marie Grof  

Susan DeZaio     5/21/1962 

Daughter of Dorothea and Walter Musacchio   

Tanya Ranee Mitchell    5/22/1977 

Daughter of Teresa & Dennis Mitchell  

Brandon Garner         5/24/1986 

Son of Rod and Barbara Garner  

Pedro Luceno                        5/26/1988 

Son of Amy Luceno  

Brian Dod      5/27/1983 

Son of Debbie Gaetano   

Joshua Gavin Signs   5/31/1983 

Son of Don and Bobbi Signs 

Miss me - But let me go 

 

When I come to the end of the road,  

and the sun has set for me. 

I want no rites in a gloom filled room.  

Why cry for a soul set free? 

Miss  me a little—but not too long.  

And not with your head bowed low,  

Remember the love that we once shared.  

Miss me—but let me go.

 

For this journey that we all must take  

and each must go alone, 

It’s all a part of the Masters plan  

a step on the road to home.  

When you are lonely and sick of heart  

go to the friends we know. 

And bury your sorrows in doing good deeds. 

Miss me—But let Me Go 

 

…. Author Unknown  
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Katie Raines              6/01/2001 

Daughter of Lenora Raines  

Anthony Ray Baker    6/14/2008 

Son of Mary Baker   

Bo Rogers               6/23/1991 

Son of Kay Howerton  

Dean        6/23/2007 

Son of Marcia and Ozzie Santos 

June SunsetsJune SunsetsJune Sunsets June Sunrises  

  
Troy Goode     6/1/1990 

Son of Sally and Jimmy Jones   

Caitlyn Landers            6/02/1998 

Daughter of Don & Sandy Landers  

Adrienne R Hernandez        6/03/1998  

Granddaughter of Mario and Cary Perez   

Phillip Carulli          6/06/1981 

Son of Annette Carulli  

Betsy Moran           6/10/1963 

Daughter of Patti Moran  

Justin Taylor                    6/17/1983 

Son of Donna Taylor  

Andrew Morello          6/28/1975 

Son of Andrea & Joe Morello 

Compassionate Friends Bereavement Organization  
Recognizes 141 Compassionate Employers Nationwide 

Oakbrook, IL— March 3, 2009 

One hundred forty one employers, representing 39 states plus Wash-
ington DC. are being recognized by The Compassionate Friends for 
showing extra sensitivity to bereaved employees following the death of 
a child. The Compassionate Friends (TCF) is the nation’s largest 
self-help bereavement organization with over 600 chapters serving all 
50 states, Washington D.C., and Puerto Rico.  

**If we inadvertently missed your child’s Birthday or Anniversary Date, or any 
errors, please accept our deepest apologies. Call us at 287-5968 or email IA-
gree2b@comcast.net to make an immediate correction. 

 

Compassionate Friends Bereavement Organization  
Recognizes 141 Compassionate Employers Nation-

wide 

Nominated by the persons they have directly helped, these 
employers are receiving Compassionate Employer Recogni-
tion in 2009 for going above and beyond the normal policies 
of most companies in helping their employees when the 
death of a child occurred.  

Criteria for Compassionate Employer Recognition include, but are 
not limited to:  

Allowing additional time off without loss of benefits.  

Allowing flexible work schedules and assignments.  

Allowing leeway in job performance standards.  

Fostering an environment of mutual support among coworkers.  

Providing professional grief counseling, human resources support, 
or information regarding self-help bereavement organizations.  

Other policies and practices that go beyond what is normal in the 
community.  

This is the ninth year for recognition of employers, with recipients 
jumping from three the first year, to the current 141 for 2009. 
Employers being recognized range from small companies with as 
few as four employees to large companies with many thousands of 
employees.   

FLORIDA:  

Beach City Motors, Ft. Walton Beach; Crown Auto 
Group, St. Petersburg; Florida Hospital Centra Care, 
Winter Park; Hospice of Palm Beach County, West 
Palm Beach; PGA Tour, Inc., Ponte Vedra Beach; St. 
Johns County School District, Augustine  



Th a n k you for you r ex pr essi on s o f l ove 
All donations are gratefully accepted & assist the chapter’s mission to help bereaved families 

following the loss of a child.     

       Please mail to: Teresa Mitchell, Tanya Renee’s Mom, 11081 Longshore Way West, Naples, FL 34119     
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Our Chapter has a new meeting home!

  

Starting with the May 6th meeting we’ll meet at the 
YMCA!     

The YMCA has graciously invited our chapter to have our meetings and 
the Candle Lighting Ceremony at their facility. They have three differ-
ent places we can use for the monthly meetings. Please enter through 
the front doors. We will have greeters there to show you where we are 
meeting. Also, Marcia Santos has created a beautiful sign to help our 
families find our room. We’re all very excited and hope many of our 
families will find our new location convenient and warm.  

 

TOM AND LESLIE HERZER IN MEMORY OF THIER DAUGHTER, MARISSA 

MARCIA AND OZZIE SANTOS IN MEMORY OF THIER CHILDREN, PHIL, MARCY, AND DEAN  

MARILYN REED IN MEMORY OF HER SON, KIRK REED  



  

Support our group so we can par ticipate in  
The Compassionate Fr iends Walk to Remember 2009 
On behalf of the 180 families in Naples Florida / Chapter President: Anne Rinaldi-Nonamaker ID 

263922 

The 32nd National Conference is in Oregon August 7-9th   
….and it will cost money to have our chapter represented. Friends, as you know TCF does not 
charge any fees or membership dues. Our organization relies soley upon the generosity of its mem-
bers, in the form of “Love Gifts”. These gifts, offered in honor of a loved one, are deeply appreci-
ated in any amount. If you have even a few extra dollars to spare, please keep TCF in mind. Please 
help our effors to reach out to newly bereaved parents in our community. All donations go directly 
to the purchase of brochures, copies and postage, candle lighting program, and defray the cost of 
attendance of the Chapter leader at tie National Conference. All donations are tax deductible as we 
are a 501 © (3) nonprofit.  

Donations from this form or the on-
line web site connected to our chap-
ter come directly to our chapter.  

Please Make Your Checks Payable to The Compassionate Friends. 

Name ____________________________________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________________________________  

City______________________ State/Province__________   

Zip/Postal Code _________________  

Country__________________________  

Donor Phone________________________________________________  

Email _____________________________________________________ 
Thank You So Much For Your Contribution! 

Mail this form and your check to:  

The Compassionate Friends 
Attn: Teresa 

P.O. Box 3696 
Oak Brook, IL 60522  


